
 

 

 

The Winfarthing cluster consultation ends on 4th March 2023.  The development of 40 houses 

should be opposed due to increased surface & domestic water which in turn could flow down into 

Shelfanger – a flooding risk. Treatment plants will be insufficient and neither has Winfarthing any 

open spaces included in the plans.  Shelfanger Parish Council should submit their concerns about 

flooding issues in line with Winfarthing PC. 


